
Introduction 

31...Letter 10 Sept 1955 

I wrote this letter on the 10 September 1955 from Perth from 

our new home in Bayswater.  

We had left Wagin towards the end of 1954. 

I begin the letter by saying that I had received her letter but I 

ask about the huge blank spaces on the page. 

I ask if she is cross with me. 

I also ask if it is still worth sending her stockings. 

I tell her that I will send medicine through the Red Cross. 

I tell her that we were living at number 101 Roberts Street 

with a Polish family while we were waiting for our house to 

be built. 

I say that we are now living at number 97 Roberts Street in 

Bayswater and that she should write her letters to me at this 

address. 

I tell her that her letters are addressed to 101 Roberts Street 

and that the woman at this address often keeps the letters for 

up to a month before she gives them to me. 

I tell my mother that I have argued with this woman over the 

letters. 

I tell my mother about the new house.  

I tell her that we borrowed the money from the bank and that 

she should not think that because we have bought a house that 

we will not come to Poland. 

I tell her that we often go out on Saturday afternoon and to the 

pictures in the evening. 

On Sunday we usual have visitors and then its back to work 

early Monday morning. 

I tell her that there is enough room in the house for her to live 

in. 

I tell her about a dream I had in which I was in Poland. 

I tell her that Peter thanks her for Christmas greetings. 



I end the letter by telling my mother to look after herself and 

that I will come to visit her in Poland one day. 

 

 

 





 
 

 



 
 



 



 
 


